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Dear Ladies, 

As you have heard from Betty, there will be no meeting next Monday 

the 9th August. The virus is hovering all around us, and so all we can do 

is stay at home and be safe for the time being. I hope all of you are 

managing to get your two “jabs”, which of course will make us much 

more confident to be able to return to our normal activities. 

Clearly we cannot have any outings in the foreseeable future, and so 

reluctantly the trip to see the Archibalds in Sydney has been cancelled. 

All monies paid will be refunded by our Treasurer Olwyn. Please see 

her phone numbers and email address on the left of this page, and 

contact her if she does not have your bank details. 

Stay well and safe everyone.  

Keep knitting, crocheting, reading, 

 gardening, watching Netflix and  

stay in contact with your loved ones. 

Meanwhile the sun is out, the  

azaleas and magnolias are flowering, and 

 Spring is around the corner! 

 

 

 Happy Birthday To Our August Ladies 

Gail Caldwell Robyn Condie Elizabeth Conlan 

 Maxine Dunning  Anne Gleeson 

Cecily Harborne    Lyn King  Jennifer Laybutt 

 Glenda Morgan  Sandra O’Connor 

     Sue Steel 

Last month’s puzzle: 9-letter word:   ADVERSITY 

   Jumble: TIE THE KNOT 


